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Here in Cully in northeast Portland, I see even more people coming to our food banks 

than before Covid. I strongly urge you to SUPPORT Senate Bill 611, Food For All 

Oregonians, so that everyone, regardless of immigration status, has access to the 

food needed to keep them and their families healthy. Especially now that cruel, 

ignorant technocrats are dismantling access to SNAP and Medicaid, we must rely on 

our states to keep us well. Thank you. 


